
To,



Mr. Mumtaz 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mumtaz.294259@2freemail.com 
Acting Director
SEF Karachi


APPEAL FOR RETENTION OF EXISTING AL MEHADI PUBLIC SCHOOL CODE NO 299 PHASE 1 JAM SAHIB TALUKA DOUR DISTRICT SHAHEED BENAZIR BAD

Respected Sir,
This is the application from the community and school operators on the basis of sympathy and request for retention of the existing School name AL Mahadi Public School Jam Sahib funded by Sindh Education Foundation for the rural areas of Jam sahib and surrounding.
Your kind honour is here by informed that school has very mark able enrolment and the results of the examination and the capacity is very impressive as compare to other on ground Government and Private schools. 
So it is humbly requested to withdraw the orders of closing the school facility and kindly constitute the independent committee to verify the enrolment and efficacy.  We assure the adoption of suggestions and guidance from your good office.
(Details are attached)
			

